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Our family strongly oppose SB 1087 which will allow farm cafés on property zoned as 

EFU land. Our land is rural and served via narrow curvy roads which are not build to 

withstand additional traffic along with the additional noise that the additional activities 

that would be generated by events such as wine tastings and other events. We 

purchased our small farm 37 years ago to raise animals, garden, peace and quite. If 

we wanted to have small cafes around us, we would have stayed in town... Cafes 

belong in towns not on farms!!!!! 

 


